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SHCC LISTSERV #31 
 

The SHCC LISTSERV provides updates on important, time-sensitive information about the administration of your Section 8 HAP Contract and other items of interest released by HUD.


Sent: Monday, October 13, 2008 5:08 PM
To: UpdateSHCC
Subject: SHCC ListServ #31 - SHCC launches its redesigned website
SHCC is pleased to announce the launch of its redesigned website, at www.shccnet.org   
   
· Change your contact information with SHCC online, from the "Update Contact Info" link on the opening page 

· Search to find the SHCC staff member assigned to your contract, using the "Search Contacts" feature in the "Contact Us" section of the website. 

· Find the date for your annual management review, using the "Management Review Schedule" feature in the "Management Reviews" section of the website
There are links that connect you to:
· Sign up for HUD's RHIIP Listserv 

· Sign up for SHCC's Listserv 
· Updated information on EIV
The new website contains expanded information on SHCC operations, including tips on how to prepare for Management Reviews, contract renewals and REAC inspections; the Voucher Processing Cycle and voucher discrepancy codes; and new owner information, including details on the submission of a new Direct Deposit Form.  We have added additional links to HUD forms and additional resources.  Please go to www.shccnet.org and check out our new website.  


